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Hello everyone and welcome to our new weekly newsletter! We hope you all had a lovely Easter Half Term? It has
been lovely to see the children come back feeling happy and refreshed ready for our next school term! We would
like to wish Karen Canham, our Quantock Trust CEO, all the best in her retirement and we look forward to
working closely with her replacement, Chrysta Garnett, who you may see with Mr Tucker on the gate some
mornings in the future. We would also like to say farewell to Betty Stone who has sadly left the post of School
Crossing Patrol, this position will now be filled by Miss Barnwell on a permanent basis.

This term our classes are very excited to be learning the following topics:
Beacon: Ancient Greece

Alfoxton: Islam and Middle Eastern History

Triscombe: Royalty and Castles

Our children enjoyed having their first guitar lessons this week with Miss Todd. We offer group or individual
sessions. If your child is interested please do not hesitate to contact Miss Day.

Our Happiness Easter Club was a roaring success! The children made their own roasted veg pasta, played team
building games and made an Easter chocolate tray bake-which they also were able to take the ingredients home
to make with their families! The children were super busy at Kilve Court, they all enjoyed the high wires, nature
scavenger hunt and the maze. To finish off their week the children enjoyed a BBQ, which was kindly cooked by lan
Elenor, Steve Wardle and Sukey Elstob so a massive thank you to them.

Brooke Turner said “Easter Club was AMAZING! My favourite was making the chocolate bake, it tasted delicious
We look forward to doing this again next year!

III

Finally, just a quick reminder that Reception, Yrl, Yr2 and Yr3’s have swimming every Tuesday afternoon so don’t
forget your swimming costumes (Sorry no bikini’s) and towels. Also the PE days have changed to the following:
Monday: Everybody Stogursey Adventures. Tuesday: Yr4, Yr5, Yr6: PE Kits and R, Yr1, Yr2, Yr3: Swimming Kits,
Wednesday and Thursday: School Uniform and Friday: Everybody: PE Kits. Don’t forget it’s Bank Holiday this
Monday so we shall look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 2™ May.

Have a great weekend!
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